Daily Announcements
Wednesday, May 8th
Students, please listen carefully to class relocations for today. Students in the following classes should report to the auditorium today for class. Mr. Mahar's social studies classes, Mrs. Ramos' tech ed classes, Mrs. Hoffmann's art classes, Mrs. Finnegan's foreign language classes, Mrs. Langley's music classes, and Mrs. Needles' Social Studies Classes.
Congratulations to the following members of the HMS girls track and field team on their record-breaking performances on Friday at the Delco Relays. Allie Vandevere set a new school record in the 95-pound 100-meter dash. The four by 100-meter relay team of Sarah Vandevere, Kennedy Outland, Maddy Gillespie, and Allie Vandevere broke the school record in the 95-pound 400-meter relay. Keep working hard and let's see some more records fall before the season ends next week.
Mark your calendars now for the next French club meeting next Tuesday, May 14. We will be planning our end of year dinner. You want to be sure to be there.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria.
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